Walnut Glen Academy for Excellence

March 1, 2016

Mrs. Ronda Friend Sunflower Seeds Press PO Box 1476 Franklin, Tennessee 37065

Dear Mrs. Friend,

Thank you so much for visiting Walnut Glen Academy in Garland, Texas on February 23. Your presentations were outstanding and hilarious! The students have not stopped talking about how funny you were, and I have had many teachers tell me how impressed they were with your presentations. I even had several parents tell me how much their children enjoyed your visit.

Since your visit, I have not been able to keep any of your books on the library shelves! There is now a waiting list for your books, and the kids are very excited when it is their turn to check out your books. They especially enjoy looking for the hidden sunflowers! I cannot wait to add your newest books to our library's collection. They are sure to be a big hit with the students of Walnut Glen Academy as well!

Your passion for reading, writing, and storytelling is contagious, and the students of Walnut Glen Academy have definitely caught the bug! The students' enthusiasm for reading is plainly evident when they are reading your stories, and I absolutely love having conversations with students about your books. The positive messages in your stories really resonate with our students, and I know that many of our families really appreciate the wholesome and family friendly nature of all of your books.

The students, teachers, parents, and faculty of Walnut Glen Academy sincerely appreciate the time and effort you put into preparing your presentations for us. We are so grateful that our students had the opportunity to meet and listen to such an amazing author and storyteller. We enjoyed your visit more than words can express, and we look forward to having you back at Walnut Glen Academy in the near future!

Thanks again,

Jennifer Pritchard, Librarian

Jennifo Pitchard

Walnut Glen Academy, Garland ISD

3101 Edgewood Dr.

Garland, TX 75042

972-494-8330 x42138

jlpritch@garlandisd.net